
                         Minutes of a meeting of the Friends of St. Margaret’s  

           

    Monday, January 9, 2017 

 

The meeting was held at 10, Rectory Close, starting at 3 pm. 

 

Present: Ann Ward, Loraine Winn, Sue Mulcahy, Jean Garner, Dave Milne 

(Chairman) and Sue Milne. 

 

Apologies: Vicki Mynott and Jane Dunkley.  

 

Minutes of last meeting: The minutes of the meeting of November 7 were agreed 

and signed as a true record. 

 

Matters arising: The Light for a Loved One had raised £600 from a record 63 lights. 

Loraine had not yet had details of the leaflet drop she mentioned at the previous 

meeting but would follow this up. 

Dave said that, although the security firm’s quote to fit cameras to the porch roof 

seemed quite expensive, the committee had agreed with him that it was desirable. It 

might be possible to obtain a grant towards this. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Ann reported that the cash in hand was £154.65, the current 

account stood at £17,165.61 and the deposit at £11,553.64. 

 

Church kitchen: Dave said that he had still heard nothing from John Barker and 

would contact him again. He was supposed to be providing us with details of roofers 

to deal with necessary work. 

 

Curry Night, November 18: Cooks and dishes were agreed, with setting up at 5pm 

as usual. 

 

Any Other Business: The AGM was fixed for Monday, June 5, starting at 8pm. 

Ann reported that Sue Tull was willing to do another flower arranging demonstration. 

We agreed to fix an evening fairly early in June, nearer the time. 

 

Date of next meeting: Monday, February 6, 2017, at 10, Rectory Close, starting at 

7.45pm 

 

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 3.50pm. 

 

 


